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BY EMAIL 
November 15, 2022 
 
Brian Murphy  
Managing Attorney, NextEra Energy Resources, LLC  
NextEra Energy Resources, LLC  
Juno Beach, Florida 33408  
brian.j.murphy@nexteraenergy.com 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy:  
 
Re: Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. (NextBridge Infrastructure, LP) 
 2023 Transmission Revenue Requirement Application 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2022-0243 
 
Please be advised that the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) has completed its review of 
your 2023 Transmission Revenue Requirement application, filed on September 12, 
2022. 
 
Attached to this letter is a draft of the OEB’s decision and order, for your prompt review. 
By no later than November 22, 2022, please advise the OEB, in writing, whether or not 
you have identified any concerns (e.g., typographical or transposition errors, omissions, 
need for clarification, etc.) with respect to the draft decision and order. 
 
The OEB will consider any identified concerns prior to issuing a final decision and order 
in due course. 
 
Your comments or confirmations should be directed to the attention of the Registrar and 
be received no later than 4:45 p.m. on the required date. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
c: G. Vegh, McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
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